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Year 9 - 13 Professional Training Sessions - 2025  

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Please read the following information if your child is interested in signing up for a Pinehurst 

badminton team in either Term 2 or 3 and wants to be trained by a professional North Harbour 

Badminton coach on Monday afternoons between 3:30 – 4:45pm in the Pinehurst Gymnasium 

during Term 2. There will be another opportunity to register for coaching in Term 3 towards the 

end of next term. Gaea Galvez from North Harbour Badminton will be coordinating the coaching 

programme.  

Day/Time: Mondays, 3:30pm – 4:45pm 

Venue: Pinehurst Gymnasium, Pinehurst School 

Eligibility:  Pinehurst Y9 – 13 students who wish to represent Pinehurst School at 

badminton competitions this year. 

Gear Required:  Non-marking Sports shoes, PE / sports gear, and their own badminton 

racquets. If they forget theirs, we have some available. All training grade 

shuttles are provided. 

Costs: The cost for the professional North Harbour Coaching sessions will be $105 
for the 7-week programme ($15 per week).  

Costs will be charged to your school account 

Sessions: Term 2:  

• Weeks 2 – 5 (Monday 5th – 26th May) 
• No session on Monday 2nd June (Week 6) 
• Weeks 7 – 9 (Monday 9th – 23rd June) 

Limited 
Spaces: 

Player numbers will be restricted to facilitate both small group and individual 
coaching. 

Registrations: Registrations open: Friday 21st March, 12pm 

Registrations close: Registrations will close when the programme reaches 
capacity, or no later than 9am Friday 28th March. 

 

Please register online through the Pinehurst School website: 

Sports Registration | Pinehurst School 
 
It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the 

players to the event and therefore must honour these fees. If you were to withdraw 

your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this would mean 

other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students 

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/
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and their families, Pinehurst School will not refund deposits or monies paid after 

the registration closing date. 

Kind regard, 

Paul Le Lievre 

College Teacher, TIC Badminton  

Email: Paul.LeLievre@pinehurst.school.nz 


